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2.12.22 
Dear Whitley Family, 
 
Attendance Winners 
Congratulations to Morpeth who were this week’s winners with 93% 
 
St Cuthbert’s Fair 10-12pm 
On Saturday 3/12/22, St Cuthbert’s are holding their annual Christmas Fair. If you are coming to sing, please arrive at 10.15am.  
 
School Christmas Fair- Monday 5th December 3.20pm 
We are all looking forward to our Christmas Fair on Monday. The Whitley Friends are working very hard to prepare for it but we 

need your help. To run the stalls, we need donations of items to be used as prizes. As we did for the summer fair, we are asking 

year groups to bring in different item: Years 5 & 6- bottles (alcohol, non-alcoholic, bubble bath etc), Years 3&4-chocolate bars, 

Years EYFS,1 & 2-tombola items. Can we also ask for raffle prizes and books/toys from all year groups. 

You can access the fair through the Breakfast Club doors and the KS2 doors from 3.20pm 

Breakfast Club 
It has come to our notice that some children in Years N-4 are coming to the breakfast club door without an adult. Children need 
dropped off by an adult, just as they would if they were going to the classroom door in the morning.  
Also, please remember that no-one should be driving into the staff carpark.  
                                                                                                                                                   
Xmas show times- week beginning 12/12/22 
Our Christmas shows will begin at the following times; morning 9.15am and 
afternoon 1.45pm. The dates and classes can be found on the calendar of 
events sent our earlier this term, or our website.  
 
Year 6 Craft Afternoon Thursday 15th December 1.30-3.00pm 
Parents are invited to come along to the Year 6 Christmas Crafts with Kim 
Green on Thursday 15th December. A letter will be coming out next week with 
more information regarding this. 
 
Coats and Jumpers 
Please make sure that your child brings a named jumper and coat to school 
every day. 
 
 
Have a great weekend.  
Mrs Gray 
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